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“Big Daddy Government”    
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Father’s Day 
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        ________________________________ 

Colin Craig, 

Provincial Director 

“Thank you” Big Daddy Government 
for deciding to take $2 million of 
taxpayers money and give it to 
political parties without our consent.  
Without your guidance we could 
have “wasted” the money on 
ourselves. 
 

 


